
To whom it may concern, 

For a variety of reasons including increased traffic to an already overcrowded morning traffic 
flow, the loss of many beautiful trees that make this area so wonderful and appealing , the 
application not meeting the requirements for development and a host of other criteria outlined 
in all the other submissions, we strongly object to the proposed development of 29 North 
Avalon Road. 

We strongly urge you to reconsider this potential development and appreciate your 
consideration. 

Thanks very much, 
Jeanette and David Padilla 

All the best, 
Jeanette 
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